Dear Dave's Fence Family,

We just wanted to say Thank you for a wonderful job! We are very happy, and pleased with your work! What a difference it makes to have privacy. The biggest thank you is from our dog Elsie she loves her new back yard! I sent some pictures for you to see how nice the job you did looks. We were very impressed with your crew they are all very hard workers, and very respectful.

A special thanks to Nick who went above and beyond to make it perfect, and even gave us some advice about our car that broke down while he was there. Wow he is like gold to your company, and we would recommend you to anyone! When we are ready we would definitely like to have you finish the front.

Sincerely,

Jennifer & François Sobkowiak